
January 13, 1937 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We received your report of 
January 10th for which we thank you. In 
reply we wish to verify your reception of 
our station. 

MEM:MK 

TELEPHONE 5656 
JOLIET NATIONAL 
BANK BUILDING 
JOLIET, ILLINOIS 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION WCLS 

General Manager 


